
Everette Estates' Newly Configured Board and My Resignation

From: Crawford Jencks (crawfordjencks@yahoo.com)

To: crawfordjencks@yahoo.com

Date: Saturday, August 28, 2021, 11:37 AM EDT

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021, 10:06:52 AM EDT

Subject: Everette Estates' Newly Configured Board and My Resignation

Dear Neighbors,

As noted in my recent summary of the all-member August 18, 2021
meeting, the group of volunteers met
Monday evening, August 23.  The volunteers previously noted were Rex
Berfield, Paul Murph, Bernard
Russo, Jason Webber, and Raul Visaya; Nat McCague
also joined the group last night.  The
current board
members, Joanne Duncan and I, were there to offer assistance and
initiate any formal actions necessary. 

As a result of willing participants, appointments were made to fill
vacancies on the board for their
remaining terms leading up to the next all-member
annual meeting.  At that next meeting, board
members and officers will be formally elected.  
The interim appointments made were as follows. 
Joanne and I appointed Paul Murph as a board
member/secretary.  Joanne and Paul then
appointed Rex
Berfield as president to replace me.  The new board configuration took effect last
night-- they were
anxious to get started. 
As a consequence, I resigned last night. 
Please wish the new board well and give
them your support.

Although I have resigned as president, I’ll still be a neighbor
for several more weeks.  Hope to see many
of you around before the actual move.  I
truly enjoyed my almost 10 years in Everette Estates, 6 of which
as president
after taking over from the developer-lead Board.    

All the best,

Crawford Jencks
Ex-president

 


